STATE OF TENNESSEE

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
4™ FLOOR, ANDREW JOHNSON TOWER
710 JAMES ROBERTSON PKWY
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37243

March 13,2017

Re: Tennessee Department of Health Requirements
Dear Mr. Sands:

Regarding your letter to me dated March 6, 2017, the Tennessee Department of Health has no
requirement for patrons to wear shoes into any establishment regulated by the Division of
Environmental Health.

Sincerely,

-o

Hugh Atkins, REHS/RS
Director, Division of Environmental Health



